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WASHINGTON




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

Per Ed Preston of OMB:

This has got to be decided by Oct. 1
which by law is the effective
date of the pay raise,










THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON
September 30, 1974

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL

MEMORANDUM ¥FOR: ROY L. ASH
FROM: JERRY H.
SUBJECT: Federal Pay Adjustment

Your memorandum to the President of September 25 on the above
subject has been reviewed and Option A -- 5,52 percent pay
increase -- was approved.

Please follow-up with the appropriate action.

Thank you.

'cc: Don Rumsfeld






